
United Nations Delegations Women’s Club (UNDWC)
777 United Nations Plaza 44th Street
New York, NY 10017

Dear Mrs. Selina Momen,

We  are  writing  with  our  utmost  appreciation  for  you  and  your  organization,  United  Nations 
Delegations Women’s Club (UNDWC), for assisting in the fund raising efforts for a new Kidney 
Dialysis Center in Barisal, Bangladesh, an effort undertaken by the Bangladeshi Arizonans.

Your financial contribution will advance the cause for understanding the seriousness of the terrible 
kidney disease and the dire need for help. Your mission to help assist people of underprivileged 
countries  like Bangladesh is commendable.  Among other much needed and legitimate projects 
requiring funding assistance all over the world, this Kidney Dialysis Center in Bangladesh is well 
worth your attention.

Bangladesh  and  her  people  in  need  of  kidney  related  ailments  appreciate  your  support  for 
establishing  a  new kidney  dialysis  center  in  the  country.  Together  with  our  countrymen,  the 
Bangladeshi Arizonans will remain indebted to the  United Nations Delegations Women’s Club 
(UNDWC) in our endeavor.

Your fund raising efforts and support to the cause is the start of a relationship between your 
organization and the Bangladeshi Arizonans, which will be a long lasting one in this journey.

Please accept our heartfelt appreciation and gratitude for helping us raise funds for a new Kidney 
Dialysis Center in Bangladesh.

Sincerely,

The Arizona Team

Hasan Mushtaq, AHM Kamal, Taufik Islam, Naveed Ahmed, Zubaied Islam, Mohammad Kabir, 
Arif Mahmud, Mahbub Hasan, Samu Hossain, and Reshwat Haque






